
   
                                                                                                                                     

 
 

 

Contact:  Jong-Eun Lee – Procurement Officer PCD/ESOC – Phone +33 4 42 17 62 81 email Jongeun.Lee@iter.org 

  To:

  Potential Candidates 

 

   

  

Date:         13 July 2021  

 

Reference: IO/MSY/21/HCC/PI 

 

Subject: Letter of Invitation for the Market Survey on “PROJECT INTEGRATOR FOR 

HOT CELLS COMPLEX PROJECT” 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

The ITER Organization launches a Market Survey and requests information to companies having the 

interest, knowledge and capacity to carry out the work below:   

 

- PROJECT INTEGRATOR FOR HOT CELLS COMPLEX PROJECT 

 

The main purpose of this Market Survey is for the IO to evaluate the market situation and prepare 

the most suitable contract and procurement strategy for the project.   

 

Therefore, please note that this is not a Call for Nomination.  

With this letter, we invite all potential companies, institutions or entities to participate to this Market 

Survey. We also kindly invite the Domestic Agencies to publish this Market Survey on their 

respective DA website or through other advertising methods, which will  help to retrieve the 

requested information from a maximum of potential candidates.   

 

You will find enclosed a questionnaire (Annex I) and a technical description (Annex II) and we highly 

appreciate it if you could answer to the questions and return a completed questionnaire (Annex I) to 

the following email address hcc@iter.org with copy to Jongeun.Lee@iter.org, no later than 2 

August 2021. 

 

Thanks in advance for your participations and co-operation. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Christophe Dorschner 

Head of Procurement and Contracts Division 

 

Annex I - Technical Questionnaire Market Survey 

            II - Project Integrator Technical Description Overview 
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